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Please vote against amending house bill 3414 -17 

Adding more property to the UGB won't help the housing shortage, There is plenty of 

land still with in the UGB for example Damascus, along Roy Rogers and Scholls 

Ferry. And who is to say that the houses that would be built will be unaffordable 

housing? Before adding property to the UGB studies should be done to make sure 

there are adequate schools, employment..  

Just adding more property will make matters worse for utility -- sewer water internet.  

Please don't let home builders run our state we didn't vote for them  

Please vote no  

Andrea  


